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3rd June 2020
Dear S6 pupils and families
S6 Prom – Wednesday 3rd June 

We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well.

As you know, we have faced unprecedented times in recent months which have impacted on our young people in significant ways - schools were closed on Friday 20th March, SQA exams were cancelled for the first time in their history and the normal school celebrations like our Senior Phase Awards Ceremony and Graduation Ceremony could not happen as we were planning for. Tonight should have been a wonderful celebration of your time with us in King’s Park Secondary at your S6 Prom and we are disappointed that it has not been possible for this event to take place at this time.  
With the Government regulations making it clear that the hospitality industry will not reopen in full until Phase 4, and the uncertainty over when this might actually be, we have taken the decision to fully refund all S6 pupils for their Prom at this time. We know this is disappointing, however we feel strongly that it is important that the money is returned to you/your family as soon as possible in the current climate, rather than holding on to it for the foreseeable future.   

To minimise handling of money, refunds will be given by cheque and pupils and/or parents are invited to collect this at the school office between 12noon and 3pm on Monday 8th June and between 9am and 3pm on Tuesday 9th June. Cheques will need to be signed for and can only be issued to the pupil/parent who is available to collect. 
On a more positive note, I am delighted to let you know that your S6 Yearbook can also be collected at this time, by those who ordered one.
In the meantime, we would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you all the very best as you begin the next chapter of your lives. As Anatole France once said, “to accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also dream, not only plan, but also believe.” We believe in you, now go and achieve something wonderful!

Stay safe and keep in touch.
Yours faithfully

[image: image6.png]



Kirsty Ayed

Head Teacher
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Glasgow - Proud Host City of the 2014 Commonwealth Games
King’s Park Secondary – A Health Promoting School
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